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If a HealthCare Facility accepts a product from a seller or Manufacturer, the Facilty 

needs to know that the product given to them is safe. The facility needs to be 

responsible or we are right back to COVID lies and negligence.  These doctors were 

aware of the dangers of the COVID JAB, but applied it anyway. They are just as 

guilty as the pharma that provided it, along with the negligence of NOT providing 

Ivermectin, HQC or anything that may have saved their lives.  Physicians and 

Facilities ARE responsible! 


